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Advances in Crop Science and Technology

From: Susheng Gan <sg288@cornell.edu>

Sent: Friday, September 04, 2015 7:00 PM

To: Advances in Crop Science and Technology

Subject: RE: Reg:Editor in chief

Categories: Red Category

Dear Glory, 

 

Thank you for the email recommending me as the editor-in-chief of “Advances in Crop Science and Technology”.  Before 

I can accept this position, I would like to know the rights/power the editor-in-chief may have. 

 

Thanks again. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Susheng 

 

Su-Sheng Gan, Ph.D. 

Professor 

Plant Biology Section and Plant Breeding & Genetics Section 

School of Integrative Plant Science 

College of Agriculture and Life Sciences 

Cornell University 

Ithaca, NY 14853 

USA 

 

Em: sg288@cornell.edu 

Ph: 607 255-6088 

Wb: http://plantbio.cals.cornell.edu/people/susheng-gan or 

         http://plbrgen.cals.cornell.edu/people/susheng-gan  

 

From: Advances in Crop Science and Technology [mailto:editor.acst@omicsonline.net]  

Sent: Friday, September 04, 2015 7:22 AM 

To: Susheng Gan <sg288@cornell.edu> 

Subject: Reg:Editor in chief 

 

Dear Dr. Su-Sheng Gan, 

 

Greetings from the Advances in Crop Science and Technology!!! 

 

We are very much pleased to receive your valuable suggestions and your active contribution towards the development of 

our journal. It is an honor to have such a science savvy among our editorial board members. We would be happy to 

consider the points you have suggested us towards developing our journal, and the reviews you make. We would make our 

best efforts to implement them.  

 

We are glad to announce that as per your suggestions, we propose you as the editor-in-chief, for our Advances in Crop 

Science and Technology. We heartily congratulate you on becoming the editor-in-chief for our journal. We expect the 

journal would reap good fruits here after. Kindly tell us your response to within 24 hrs. 
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Looking forward to receive more of your submissions. 

 

Should there be any further concerns, please revert back. 

 

With thanks & regards, 

Glory HAR 

Editorial Assistant 

 


